
COUNTRY PIECEMAKERS 

‘UGLY FABRIC’ FLOWER QUILT CHALLENGE 

 

Bring one (1) yard of ‘UGLY FABRIC’ packaged in a brown paper bag, gift 

bag, wrapped, etc. to the January 14, 2017 meeting.  Please don’t show 

your fabric to anyone when you get to the meeting.  We will play a game to 

distribute the fabric! 

 

  Take the ‘UGLY FABRIC’ home … mull over it, study it, view it, etc. and then 

design a Flower themed quilt using the ‘UGLY FABRIC’. 

 

 It must be a quilt of three layers – top, batting and backing. 

 

 The ‘UGLY FABRIC’ must be recognizable – used on the front of the quilt.   

You cannot cut one tiny piece and hide it somewhere!  The ‘UGLY FABRIC’ 

cannot be used as the backing . 

 

 Add four (4) other complementary/contrasting fabrics for a total of five (5) 

fabrics in the quilt. 

 

 Embellishments are acceptable.  You may piece, applique, embroider, 

paper piece – it is your project, use any method you wish. 

 

 The minimum size of the quilt is 20” x 20” - No maximum size. 

 

 

The unveiling of the completed projects will be at the May 13, 2017               

meeting. 
 

  

Just remember, HAVE FUN!!! 


